
 
November 8, 2020 
 
Dear RPSA Families, 
 
As you may have heard, many of our area schools have announced closures for the 
coming days due to staffing shortages.  Most notably, Mt. Pleasant Public Schools have 
announced their district will be closed on Monday, November 9.  In the case of 
inclement weather, RPSA will almost always follow the lead of other area schools.  In 
the case of closures related to Covid-19 outbreaks and/or staffing shortages, 
Renaissance will make decisions independent of other area schools.  As a result, we 
may not close our building when other area school districts need to do so.  This evening 
is one of those cases.  
 
Renaissance PSA will be open on Monday, November 9 to in school learning and will 
hold all distance learning classes.  Students should plan to follow their typical daily 
routine on Monday.  
 
Our priority is to offer safe, consistent learning experiences for our students.  We realize 
these are challenging times for families and will work to do all we can to keep our doors 
open while at the same time following the guidance of our local health department.  
 
In Partnership, 
Mrs. Lisa Bergman 
Executive Director, RPSA 
 
 

 


